Newtowncashel Parish Newsletter

24th Sunday of Ordinary Time – 13th September 2015 Fr. Merlyn Kenny 043 3325112

- Mass Times
 Saturday (vigil) 8pm
 Sunday 10.30am
 Monday & Friday 8pm
 Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 9.30am
- ★ Thank you for last weekend's collection €700
- Readers Roster will be published shortly.
- Tidy Towns
 We have received four tickets for the Helix on Monday 28th
 September when the results for Tidy Towns will be announced.
 Wishing the committee every success in this year's competition.
- Longford Hospice Home Care are holding a coffee morning in "The Hill" on Thursday 17th September from 10am to 5pm. Support greatly appreciated.
- Congratulations to baby Thomas Matthew Donlon who was baptised on Friday 11th September.

- First Thursday and Friday Calls were made this week and will resume at the normal dates next month.
 A special thank you to Pauline, Mike and Gabrielle who so kindly directed me.
- The Lady's Well Mass was a great success with special thanks to all who assisted in any way and for the tea and refreshments afterwards.
- We wish Fr. Gerry Brady P.P. every blessing on his new appointment as Parish Priest of Shannonbridge. He will be greatly missed here in Newtowncashel where he served so faithfully for so long. I will have my work cut out for me to come anywhere near filling his shoes.
- Masses for the Dead

Saturday 12th 8pm: Kathleen & Michael Casserly, Ballinahinch.

Sunday 13th 10.30am: Mary Killian, Saints' Island.

Saturday 19th 8pm: In remembrance of Patrick Brennan Jnr., Derrygowna.